Page 1 of 2

Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini

Sent:  Tuesday, March 06, 2001 4:.03 PM

To: Canadian Zinc Corporation {(E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations
(E-mail); DFO David Tyson (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail 2) (E-mail); Don H. Jack (E-mail); Doug
Tate (E-mail); Ecology North (E-mail}; lannick Lamirande (E-mail); J. Peter Campbell (E-mail); Julie
Dahl (E-mail); Karl Lauten (E-mail); Kathryn Emmett (E-mail); Paul Kraft (E-mail); Paula Pacholek

[Yel] (E-mail); Peter J. Ewins. D. Phil (E-mall); Petr Cizek (E-mail); Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail); Roland
Semjanovs (E-mail)

Subject: Information from NNPR

Nahannl National Park Reserve
PO Box 348, Ft Simpson, NT
XOE ONO ”

Luciano Azzolini

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT

X1A 2N7

(6 March, 2001

Dear Mr. Azzolini,

Thank you for your email message of 05 March, which forwarded the IR Response from Mr.
Soniassy (DIAND) regarding the release of documents pertaining to environmental assessments of
the Fuel Cache Recovery and Drilling Program proposed by the Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN).

Nahanni National Park Reserve (NNPR) is providing professional technical advice to the Review
Board for these two assessments. In light of this role, NNPR is of the opinion that the 'Rehabilitation
and Site Restoration Model' report could contain important information for the preparation of our
technical report - including the assessment of CZN's EA Reports on both the Fuel Cache Removal
and Drilling Program. As this document was not included with the response, we ask that the Board
does endeavour to obtain this document.

With respect to the other documents listed in the DIAND IR Response, NNPR was previously
informed of a Cat Camp site inspection by DIAND field staff, not CZN staff, in fall 1999. This
document is not referred to in the response, but it would have relevance to the IR made by the
Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society.

I would like to take this opportunity to clarify that NNPR is fully supportive of removal of the fuel
cache in a timely manner, and wants to see the work completed in the most environmentally sensitive
manner possible. This environmental risk mitigation will help to advance our mandate of
maintaining the ecological integrity of NNPR and the South Nahanni watershed.

Sincerely,

3/6/2001
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Original signed by:

Douglas Tate, M.Sc.
Conservation Biologist, Nahanni National Park Reserve

Luciano Azzolini, Environmental Assessment Officer,
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;

mveirb.nt.ca

3/6/2001



